February 21, 2023

The New London County 4-H Fair Board meeting came to order on February 21, 2023, at 7:01 p.m. The pledges were stated. Introductions were done.  

Discussion of 4-H Fair Dates
· County bylaws state that if five 4-H’ers submit a petition on a certain issue, a special meeting must be held for the discussion of the issue in question. 
· Jeremiah made a motion to rescind the vote on the 4-H Fair date, Mackenzie seconded. 
· A discussion ensued. 
· A vote was taken to rescind the vote on the 4-H Fair date via secret ballot.
· The vote to rescind won 33 to 19.
· Ming made a motion to revisit the Fair date discussion, Jeremiah seconded. 
· A discussion ensued. 
· A vote was taken for the 4-H Fair date via secret ballot.
· The last weekend of July received 16 votes, the first weekend in August received 7 votes, and the second weekend in August won with a total of 30 votes.

Natalie made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:18 p.m., Ming seconded, and the motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted by Elizabeth Heydon. 
